FUSION

Covid-19 Guidelines & Procedures
CARROLL -1OWA for Fusion Dance-Carroll

e Dancers will sanitize their hands immediately upon entering the studio.

e Doors will remain open at all times.

e Dancers ONLY in the studio (except Mommy & Me Class).

e Dancers will enter the front door and exit the side door (West side, closest to Fareway). Dancers
will be waiting outside to be picked up.

o We will have assistants there to guide dancers.

o PLEASE follow the arrows in our parking lot. One-way traffic ONLY! Enter the West side
(Fareway) and exit the East side (Radio Station).

e Dancers should arrive 5 minutes early and will be dismissed 5 minutes early from each class.
Please be on time when picking up your dancer, we can not allow for any loitering.

o There is no hanging out in the lobby. We need dancers to leave after their class time and
return later during their next class time. We appreciate your understanding in this so we
can transition our classes quickly and smoothly.

e Practice times will be arranged so there is no overflow of dancers in our studio and to
accommodate for an easier pick-up and drop-off. Please click on the NEWSLETTER tab of our
website to view your dancers schedule.

e Please no dance bags, water bottles, etc. Nothing extra should be brought in with the dancer.
Dancers need to come dressed and ready for class. Ballet, Jazz shoes, or turners on when they
enter our studio. We will NOT be changing shoes (no tap shoes).

e The vending machine will not be available, and waters will no longer be for sale.

e We will not be changing dance rooms. Dancers will remain in one room for the entire class. Only
teachers will switch rooms.

e We will be placing 6-ft. squares in the dance rooms to practice safe, social distancing.

o There will be NO formation changes any longer.

o Dancers will remain in their assigned square for the entirety of their dance and class.

e The Pick-Up Window will remain open for any office needs while holding in-studio classes.

e OPTIONAL: If you are more comfortable sending your dancer in a mask and gloves you may do
so.

e |f your dancer is showing signs of a fever, illness or have been in contact with someone with
Covid-19, please stay home.

e The studio will be frequently cleaned and disinfected.

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this time.
We are excited to get back in the studio with our dancers to prepare for the
upcoming recital!



